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November II 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Ferrater-Mora, 
 
We were both  overwhelmed by the sumptuous gift you sent us. The bunting is perfectly 
lovely, and I can’t tell you how much pleasure we shall have in using it. I’m sure the 
baby will enjoy it too! 
 
We enjoyed seeing you a few weeks ago and hope that you will eventually visit us here. 
 
We saw Jaime on Sunday evening and he will be coming to have dinner with us soon. I 
lllll my present condition made it is possible for me to be more attentive at this time 
since the first weeks in a new situation are always the hardest. Anyway, we will try to 
do anything we can to smooth his way here. I hope you do not permit yourself to be too 
deeply distressed by his current period of “Sturm und Drang“ since, 7 seems to us so 
normal in an adolescent. In view of his many excellent qualities, and unusually 
confiding relationship to yourselves, I’m sure that Jaime will find himself and soon 
restore his own and your peace of mind. 
 
With warmest thanks again for your truly beautiful gift, and friendliest food wishes 
from both of us to you and Professor Ferrater-Mora. 
 
Very sincerely yours, 
 
Françoise Rosen 


